
1

We are thrilled to announce that Klein Hornig has been named one of thirty-nine firms that qualified 
for the DC Raising the Bar Campaign, sponsored by The D.C. Access to Justice Commission. Each 
year, this initiative recognizes firms that donate a percentage of their DC office revenue to local legal 
services organizations.

In 2023, the honored firms collectively donated an impressive $6.6 million to support organizations serving low- to 
moderate-income District residents facing life-altering legal needs. Klein Hornig is proud to be part of this impactful effort, 
contributing to the betterment of our community and ensuring access to justice for all.

Thank you to the D.C. Access to Justice Commission and our fellow firms for making a difference in our community.

   
   

06.28.24 | Announcements

KH Proudly Supports the DC Raising the Bar 
Campaign

https://dcaccesstojustice.org/raising-the-bar/

